
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Request to reschedule meeting.
Date: Friday, November 19, 2021 1:07:02 PM

Lc

From: Jenny Petta  
Sent: Friday, November 19, 2021 9:13 AM
To: Tony Carella <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Maurizio Bevilacqua
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Request to reschedule meeting.

Councillor Carella and city Clerk,

I request that the date and time for the upcoming Committee of the Whole meeting
‘Clubhouse Developments Inc. OP.19.014, Z.19.038 and 19T-19V007’ be
rescheduled immediately to a date and time that is more respectful to the hundreds of
residents who have spoken out regarding this development.

We have requested that these meetings take place in the evenings to allow residents
to participate. My family and I work during the day and wish to participate by giving a
deputation and listening in on the proceedings live. 

Thank you for taking these important concerns into consideration. 

Sincerely,

Anthony and Jennifer Petta
Squire Graham Lane 

Woodbridge, ON
L4L7C6 
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